
 

We understand the value and services your respective agency provides to the Dayton area, and we 
want to give your organization an opportunity to showcase those services at the Brain Health 
Resource Fair. The focus of the Brain Health Collective Resource Fair is to improve access to a 
continuum of care for individuals affected by brain injuries and other brain health issues. 
On behalf of the Brain Health Collective, we are pleased to invite representatives from your 
organization to join us for the Resource Fair for survivors, families, advocates and community 
partners on October 21, 2025 from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. The event will be held at Goodwill 
Easterseals Miami Valley, 660 South Main Street, Dayton OH 45402. 

This event will be a wonderful opportunity to engage with community members and share information 
relevant to individuals who have survived a brain injury and their families. 

If you would like to have a table at this event, please complete the form below and return to Amanda 
Mountjoy (a.mountjoy@gesmv.org) by October 1, 2025. Forms received after that date will be 
processed as space is available. 

A table (4’x2’) and 2 chairs will be provided by Goodwill Easterseals Miami Valley. 

All agencies will have access to the room at 2:00 p.m. to set up their respective tables and displays.  

Name of Agency: Click here to enter text. 

Mission / Purpose of your Agency: Click here to enter text. 

Information you will provide at the Resource Fair: Click here to enter text. 

Point of Contact for Agency: Click here to enter text.  Title:Click here to enter text. 

Contact Email Address: Click here to enter text.​ Contact Phone Number: Click here to enter text. 

Special needs or accommodations? Click here to enter text. 

We can’t guarantee requests will be granted but we will try to accommodate as much as possible. 

Completing this form does not guarantee your table at the Resource Fair.  You will receive an email 
confirmation by October 1, 2025. 

For more information on the Brain Health Resource Fair: https://tinyurl.com/BHCResourceFair 

For questions or concerns, please contact Jen Bonifas (j.bonifas@gesmv.org) or Amanda Mountjoy 
(a.mountjoy@gesmv.org). 
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